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Subject: From Milwaukee to Puerto Rico, the Spirit of Marquette 
  is thriving

San Juan, PR., April 24th, 2015 The Cervantes Group announces the awarding of The Spirit of Mar-
quette Award, a national award for the entire university, to the founding members of The Cervantes 
Group, Timothy Mullen and Joanna Bauzá. Since their graduations in the mid-90s, these two entre-
preneurs have served as Marquette alumni volunteer directors of admission in Puerto Rico, increas-
ing tenfold the attendance from Puerto Rico at Marquette. They have hosted annual summer send-
off parties for accepted freshmen and their families, visited high schools, run seminars, and have 
established the Miguel de Cervantes Scholarship for Marquette students from Puerto Rico.  This is 
the first scholarship ever created for Marquette University exclusively for the island of Puerto Rico. 
The Cervantes Group also started a summer intern program for Marquette undergraduate students 
and has supported many other charitable causes, including The Juvenile Diabetes Research Founda-
tion, Big Brothers, Big Sisters of Puerto Rico and others.  

Bauzá credits her years at the esteemed Jesuit college as inspiring, “Every day is a chance to make a 
difference,” with Mullen feeling “blessed to have had the chance to go there, from friends, to my wife 
and more.” This is a chance to positively influence young students from Puerto Rico and we are happy 

Left to right:  
Timothy Mullen, Joanna Bauzá & Father Wild (Former President of 
Marquette) 
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to be a part of this process,” states Bauzá. “We had over 100 accepted students from Puerto Rico this 
past year, so yeah, we are excited for them and for Marquette; just awesome!” exclaims Mullen. 

Truly this noteworthy Marquette award is well deserved, and exhibits the kind of integrity and 
community involvement for which The Cervantes Group is so well known. “We cannot wait for new 
challenges and new ways to make Marquette better and we have trust in the guidance of its new 
President, Dr. Michael Lovell,” said Bauzá. “Go Marquette!”

Read article published in Caribbean Business here!   
[http://www.caribbeanbusinesspr.com/news/cervantes-group-conferred-spirit-of-marquette-
award-109778.html]

For more information click the link [http://marquette.edu/alumni/awards/recipients_alluniversity_
bauzamullen.php] and watch the video [www.youtube.com/watch?v=EoeeCW4lfPI]. 

About Us

The Cervantes Group is a fast growing, market-driven technology services and talent acquisition company 
well equipped to understand and anticipate evolving business challenges that leverage technology ser-
vices and management talent. The Cervantes Group helps companies manage daily challenges that arise 
due to economic fluctuations and different business cycles while also helping to control costs and improve 
productivity by providing only the highest quality IT professionals and management. Additional informa-
tion can be found at: www.thecervantesgroup.com.

For press inquiries, please contact Aniko Juhasz at 1 787-424-3067 or by email aniko@thecervantesgroup.com.
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